
 

 

 
Welcome Back!!! 

Dear Elementary Families 

This nine weeks, we will be working on getting 
back in the groove of things! 

 

K4 and K5 

Let’s get started working on steady beat!  We’re 
learning about rhythm sticks, shakers, as well as 

learning to use our bodies as instruments. 

 

1st Grade 

We’re reviewing steady beat and how to play 
instruments.  Soon, we will move on to counting 
music and learning how it is organized as well as 

what it looks like. 

 

2nd Grade 

In second grade, we will be diving a little deeper 
into the division of meters, learning how to divide 

given notes and write our own measures! 

 

5h grade 

Before we get started on Spring Fling, we will take 
a little time to review what we know so far and 

learn some music from other lands. 
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FALL SHOW 

This year’s Fall Show is Folk Songs and Tall Tales.  
It will again be the third and fourth grade.  They 

will present a show with some great songs 
featuring rounds, solos, harmonies – even a 

recorder section!  They will also be telling a few 
tall tales from America’s history books like Paul 

Bunyan, Johnny Appleseed, and Pecos Bill. 

 

The kids will need to wear blue jeans or uniform 
bottoms as well as either uniform tops or button-

up shirts (girls and boys).  No hats or boots.  
Tennis shoes only please.   

 

The show is Sunday, October 25th at 2:00 in the 
MPR.  The students will need to be here at 1:30 to 

get ready; the doors will not open until 1:30.   

 

 

 

Looking ahead 

 

Next, all the classes will continue in their studies, 
except 1st and 2nd grade, who will begin their 

Christmas Program, “Christmas at the Movies.” 

 

 


